
VINTAGE TRUCKS TO  BE FEATURED AT THE 
32ND ANNUAL TCM JUBILEE 

 

 

The Northern California chapter of the American Truck Historical Society will 
bring a selection of vintage vehicles similar to those shone here to the 32nd 
Annual TCM Jubilee on September 7, 2013.  The owners of the trucks will be 
on hand to “talk truck” in Habert Park just west of the Museum. 

 
The Tehama County Museum is pleased to welcome back members of the Northern California 
chapter of the American Truck Society to its 32nd Annual Jubilee to be held Saturday, September 7, at 
275 C St. in the City of Tehama from 8am to 3pm. 
 
These “vintage vehicles ” enthusiasts joined the Jubilee in 2008 and have a passion for trucks that 
have a personality, were built to work, don’t have computers and “speak to you” in their own special 
language. The Northern California chapter is one of seven chapters of the American Truck Historical 
Society in California and one of many chapters nationwide. ATS member Maurice explained, “The 
mission of our society is to promote an interest in the historical aspects of American trucking, so we 
invite folks to come over to Tehama on September 7th and drop by our site in Habert Park.”  The 
vintage trucks will share Habert Park with arts and crafts vendors where people can do some 
“Christmas shopping,” and a civil war encampment where those with an interest in the American Civil 
War can ask questions and share thoughts with people with a Civil War passion 
 
According to Linda Middlebrough, TCM Treasurer, “The Jubilee is an annual celebration/fund-raising 
combination event where many community members join together to have a good time celebrating 33 
years of Museum service to the public of Tehama County while they financially support the Museum 
which receives no government funds other than being a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization. We 
encourage people to come over to Tehama on September 7th and have breakfast and/or lunch 
prepared by the Central Tehama Kiwanis Club topped off by homemade pie and ice cream prepared 
by the Los Molinos Women’s Club, enjoy the free entertainment, participate in the raffle that is made 
possible by terrific business community support, buy a book or shop in Judy’s Country Store or bring 
an antique to be appraised for just $5 per item in the Marty Graffell Annex, enjoy the sculpture display 
and fiber arts demonstrations – also in the Annex, take a ride around historic Tehama in Jim and 
Nancy’s 1926 Model-T Ford, and enjoy the exhibits in the Museum’s greatest artifact – the old 
Masonic Lodge/Schoolhouse which is our main building. Seriously, we’d like to meet you, and we’d 
like you to get to know us.” 
 
The Tehama County Museum is located at 275 C Street in the City of Tehama and can be reached by 
phone at 384-2595 or by e-mail at tcmuse@tehama.net. The Museum is open Saturdays and 
Sundays from 1 to 4 PM. 
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